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Mr. Kiernan, 
 
The Alaska Department of Environmental Conservation Contaminated Sites Program (ADEC), 
would like to thank you for submitting the June 30, 2021 Per and Polyfluoroalkyl Substances Work 
Plan.  This work plan was prepared by Arcadis and was received in our office on June 30, 2021.  The 
work plan was approved on July 27, 2021 approved with the following conditions: 
 

1) The work plan states that monitoring wells will not be sampled if LNAPL is present in the 
well.  Our understanding of this scenario is that PFAS can partition into LNAPLs and 
preferentially to the layer between the product and water, water and air, etc.  Sampling the 
product and the interface is possible and preferable to no sample.  Alternatively, sampling 
additional down gradient wells is an option. 

2) Alaska requires that the following compounds be reported for water samples collected and 
analyzed by method USEPA 537:  
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If you have questions about this letter, or any other aspect of this project, please contact me at (907) 
262-3412, or via e-mail at peter.campbell@alaska.gov 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Peter Campbell 
Environmental Program Specialist 
 
Cc: Cassidy Birdsong, Trihydro Corporation 
 Steve Rice, Arcadis 
 


